
EAGLE HEIGHTS AT DOVER INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

 

Contact Information 

This month we are focusing on 
property improvements and we have 
a new landscaping team on site! We 
are excited to welcome Wilcox 
Landscaping, Inc. and if you have 
been out on site you can see they 
are already making improvements. 
They have recently replaced all the 
mulch in the playground areas and 
are completing shrub pruning to 
ensure our foliage blossoms well 
come spring. We expect great things 
from this company and look forward 
to the continued improvements 
throughout the community.  
 
More great things from Team Dover! 
We are fully staffed and would love 
to welcome back Karina Rivera, our 
Community Manager! Our team is 
very motivated and looking forward 
to some positive momentum. 
 
Pride in ownership starts with you, 
our valued residents. We are 
working hard to care for this 
beautiful community and your 
homes, but you can help too. Not 
that you need the reminder about 
the wind, but it blows empty trash 
cans into the roadways causing a 
hazard and any remaining loose 
trash in them ends up scattered 
around the community. With 
something as simple as putting away 

your trash cans after collection, or 
picking up loose trash you too can 
take small steps to help keep our 
community clean and safe. 
 
Pets and the responsibility of owning 
them is a wonderful thing. Please 
remind anyone that is learning these 
responsibilities to pick up after their 
fur baby. This will add to a better 
overall experience for everyone in 
the community.  
 
Be Our Valentine NIGHT OUT! 
This month we are partnering with 
The Grill at Eagle Creek to welcome 
you and your family to join us for a 
FREE pizza buffet. February 14th 
from 1730-2000 hours we’ll see you 
there! RSVP by email to 
paul.davis@huntcompanies.com.  

 
Celebrate American Heart Month 

with us and participate in our 

SweetHEART Jar Guessing Game. 

Can you guess how many candy 

hearts are in the jar? Stop by the 

office between February 3rd and the 

27th and enter your guess to win. 

One entry per day, per person 

please. Prizes awarded on the 28th 

to top three closest guesses.   

Paul Davis 

Community Director 

paul.davis@huntcompanies.com 

TBD 

Community Manager 

TBD  

Dennis Donovan 

Maintenance Director 

dennis.donovan@huntcompanies.com 

Kevin Coyle 

Maintenance Manager 

kevin.coyle@huntcompanies.com  

SAVE THE DATES 

February 15th  
Be Our Valentine Night Out! Free 

Pizza Buffet from 5:30-8:00 PM 

@The Grill at Eagle Creek. RSVP 

paul.davis@huntcompanies.com 

 

February 3rd—28th 

Sweet Heart Jar Guessing Game! 

Can you guess the number of 

candy hearts in the jar? Come 

to the office and enter your 

guess. The three closest guesses 

will be awarded amazing prizes 

on the 28th.   

I am pleased to announce that for the second 
year, Hunt Heroes Foundation, the non-profit 
organization founded by Hunt Military 
Communities, will be awarding scholarships to 
help enable the ongoing education of military 
members and their families. Last year we were 
able to help nine worthy students and awarded 
$20,000. Because of the generous donations we 
received this year, we are able to increase 

scholarship awards and recognize 12 recipients and award $30,000 in 
scholarship grants in 2020. I encourage you to apply if you or a loved one meet 
any of the following criteria: A high school senior or high school graduate or a 
current postsecondary undergraduate at an accredited two or four-year 
college, university or vocational school or a trade school student; or Planning 
to enroll in full-time undergraduate study at an accredited two- or four-year 
college, university, or vocational-technical school for the entire upcoming 
academic year. For more information and to ll out an application, go to 
https://www.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship/ The deadline to 
submit a nomination is 3:00 p.m. Central Standard Time, February 21, 2020, or 
until 50 applications are received, whichever comes first. 

Best, 

 

 

 

 

John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 
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February: American Heart Month 

mailto:paul.davis@huntcompanies.com


FEBRUARY 2020 

Calendar of Events 

 February 3-28th Guess the # of Hearts 

 February 14th Valentines day 

 February 15th Be Our Valentines Pizza Buffet 

 February 17th Presidents Day 

 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

FEBRUARY  
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

      

 

1 

2 3 

Guess the # of 

Hearts kick off 

4 5 6 7 

 

8 

 

9 10 

 

11 12 13                        14  

    Happy Valentines 

Day!                              

15 

Be Our Valentine 

Pizza Buffet 

16 17 

Happy Presidents 

Day! 

18 

 

19 20 21 

 

22 

 

23 24 25 26 27 

 

28 

Guess the Hearts 

winners announced 

29 

  

 

     

       


